
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 6/15/2011 11:56:24 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Solar Reserve

Meredith,

Following up on the vm I just left for you at your office. Let’s find a time to discuss the 
contractual changes, IE and PRG involvement, and timing for Commission review of 
amendments to PG&E’s contract with Solar Reserve. Paul and I are available the 30 
min before or after our scheduled meeting to discuss NorthStar at 3:30 on Thursday 
(tomorrow).

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Simon i ■ rgy Division.Amalys ■' i blic Utilities Commission |.Tel i
703.3791 '

http://www.cpuc.ca.g0v/r s

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.
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